

Idaho State University POCATELLO, IDAHO

83201

Museum

January 21, 1976

Don & Evelyn Crabtree Route 2, P.O. Box 210 Kimberly, ID 83341

Dear Don and Evelyn:

It was nice talking to both of you yesterday. I think of you often but never take the time to write. Now that the weather is so nice, you should come down and enjoy the hot pools in Lava.

I asked Dr. Wright about the trip to Central American, but he says there's no money in the Museum travel account, and there's not likely to be any other source.

In a telephone conversation with Dr. Wright, you indicated you weren't going to do any more work, so we couldn't get the grant extended. I am enclosing another copy of the last letter received from NSF, in case you misplaced the one we sent. As you see, the grant has expired. Fortunately we were able to get the shelving we talked about, because we had it ordered in December.

I have ten copies of the revised O.P. 28 and will either send them to you or hold them for you until you come down.

I saw Jean Swanson yesterday at the Student Union. She is taking classes at ISU and says she really enjoys it. She says they are getting along fine, but she may have to look for a job in a year.

Take care,

Mae Jones